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Comments: This plan seems rather unfair to the Superior Hiking Trail. The trail followed the rules and was

thoughtfully developed on public land in this location. Allowing a private ski group to effectively force a public

resource from public lands seems contrary to the goals Of the Forest Service. Although the ski resort claims that

the SHT can share the space, I think it's fairly obvious that the plan is not feasible as it would require trail users to

cross busy ski areas in the winter. At the very least, the Forest Service should use it's considerable sway to

assist the SHT and ensure the ski resort is contractually obligated to fund the relocation of the Superior Hiking

Trail as a condition of approval.


